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May 6, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301  
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 21-078  

Eversource Electric Vehicle Make-Ready and Demand Charge Alternative Proposals  
Service List Change Request  

 
Dear Director Howland, 
 
The NH Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) requests the staff listed below be added to the 
service list for this docket:  
 

 Rebecca Ohler - Rebecca.Ohler@des.nh.gov 

 Chris Skoglund - Christopher.Skoglund@des.nh.gov  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, Chris Skoglund, 
Christopher.Skoglund@des.nh.gov, 603-271-7624. Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
    
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Chris Skoglund 
        Climate and Energy Program Manager 
        Air Division, NHDES 
 
Cc: Service List 
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